
VSC CORPORATION
2418 STATE ROAD

LA CROSSE, WI 54601

January 5, 2016

City of La Crosse
City Hall
400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse, WI 54601

RE: Tax Parcel#17-50298-85 and #17-50298-65

DearMayor Kabat and City Council Members

On behalf ofthe VSC Corporation, Iam writing to you tosupplement an application for a
conditional use permit for demolition ofa small portion ofthe Village Shopping Center. The area
would consist ofthree commercial spaces currently occupied byVillage Kitchen and two
adjoining vacant spaces.

The purpose ofthedemolition will be to create 80on-site parking places. Thecustomer traffic at
the Village Shopping Center Festival Foods hasgreatly exceeded expectations and continues to
create a parking shortage. We currently lease 55spaces from K-Mart Corporation across
Highway 33ona month to month basis, for employee parking and eventhat is not sufficient.
There is, ofcourse, a very real concern that at some point our ability to lease these spaces will
not be renewed.

Two ofthe spaces tobedemolished have been vacant or under leased for many years. The
Village Kitchen lease will expire on April 30,2016 and the Tenant has given notice that they will
not beinterested in renewing it. The restaurant has been for sale for several years without any
serious buyers coming forward. All three spaces are very dated and would require substantial
investment tomake them economically viable and such viability would only further compound
the Center's parking issues.

The timing for this project will be for Village Kitchen to conductan auction for their restaurant
equipment prior to the expiration of their lease. Construction of a new exterior wall on the east
side ofthe remaining part ofthe building would commence in early May with demolition to
follow. We intend to havethe paved parking lot in use by July 1,2016.

THE VILLAGE SHOPPING CENTER
Phone: 608-788-7555 Fax: 608-788-7634






















